

LITTLE PEARL ELEMENTARY

63829 Hwy. 11 Pearl River, LA 70452 985.863.5906

April H. Whitfield, Ph.D. Principal

September 3, 2014

Dear Parents and Caregivers:

We are adding additional resources to our district website for parents to use with our current math curriculum. These resources will be available for kindergarten through sixth grades. These resources will be added throughout the year as students progress through the curriculum. They will include a Math Newsletter and/or PowerPoint. These resources for each math unit will allow parents to see how teachers are introducing math concepts to students in the classroom. You can find these additional resources at www.stpsb.org, under the Parents Tab, on the Curriculum page. If you have any questions about this information, please call me at school at 863-5906. I appreciate your continued support of Little Pearl Elementary school. Thank you.

Sincerely,

April Whitfield,

principal